INSTRUCTIONS FOR EUPHORIA -2024-25

Ladies and gentlemen, esteemed parents, and honoured guests, I am delighted to welcome you to this evening’s festivities. I am confident that you share our excitement and anticipation as your children prepare to showcase their exceptional talents. Please make yourselves comfortable and at ease as we prepare to commence the program.
Before we begin, I would like to take a moment to outline a few brief guidelines to ensure a seamless and enjoyable experience for all.

Special arrangements for VVIMP guests
We are honoured to host distinguished guests and esteemed invitees who are an integral part of this special occasion. To ensure their comfort and convenience, we kindly request that the first four rows of seating be reserved exclusively for their use.

Photos and videos 
To ensure an uninterrupted and immersive experience, we kindly request that parents refrain from capturing personal photographs or videos during the program, as our team of professional photographers and videographers will be providing comprehensive coverage.

Seating Arrangements and Audience Etiquette
“In order to accommodate our entire audience comfortably, we kindly request that parents and guardians seat their young children on their laps, thereby optimizing our seating capacity.
We also request that audience including children and parents, refrain from moving around the venue during the program. Your cooperation in maintaining a quiet and respectful atmosphere will enable everyone to fully enjoy the performances.

Environmental Responsibility and Venue Maintenance
As responsible and environmentally conscious individuals, we kindly request your cooperation in maintaining the cleanliness and ecological integrity of our venue. Please refrain from littering or discarding plastic wrappers, carry bags, and other non-biodegradable materials.
Your thoughtfulness in disposing of waste responsibly and respecting our surroundings will contribute significantly to preserving the beauty of our environment. Let us work together to ensure a cleaner, greener, and more sustainable future.

Costume Return Procedure
Dear parents, after your child’s outstanding performance, we kindly request that you proceed backstage to return the costume and attire provided for the event to the class teacher. This will enable us to inventory and maintain our costume collection for future events.
We appreciate your cooperation and prompt attention to this matter, and thank you for your continued support.








